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These are our private lands and we do not want to ruin what is left of Central Oregon 

to housing.  We have or had an abundance of wildlife, of which has been totally 

disrupted with all the building and traffic.  Our roads and infrastructure was not made 

for this many people.  We do not need to take our private lands and turn them in to 

housing.  The UGB was put in place for a reason.  If anything, this should be put to 

the citizens of Oregon to vote on.  We are tired of not having a say in what is 

happening to our state and it is being ruined by the left!  Please, do not ruin our 

beautiful Central Oregon! 


